
 

Sleep-ins 
On 19th April NIC highlighted the issue regarding whether sleep-ins constitute time 
which should be paid at National Minimum Wage. 
 
NIC is a member of the Care Association Alliance who has recently circulated some 
information on this subject from Collins Solicitors.  Please follow the link below:- 

 

New grounds to challenge HMRC on sleep-in inspections 

Care Homes Event – Thursday 18th May – Sent on behalf of the 
Integrated Commissioning Team & NCC 
 
Apologies to anyone who has already booked onto this event, but for those of you 

who haven’t please see the email below regarding a Care Homes Event next 

Thursday 18th May.  

If you can attend, you will need to book onto it by emailing Claire Brighton (her 

contact details are at the bottom of this email). 

We hope to see you there. 

 

Many thanks, 

The Integrated Commissioning Team 

Events for Care Homes Managers, Owners and Other leads in 

Norfolk: 

Norfolk County Council and Norfolk Clinical Commissioning Groups quality and 

commissioning leads are organising two free linked engagement, coproduction and 

planning events. These events are particularly aimed at:  

    Residential and nursing care homes managers and owners 

    Community and primary health care staff in roles which link with and support 

care homes 

    Acute hospital discharge staff  

    Quality leads with a focus on care homes 

    Other key stakeholders  

  

Thursday May 18th: Assuring best quality in care homes 

https://newsroom.anthonycollins.com/ebriefings/new-grounds-to-challenge-hmrc-on-sleep-in-inspections/


 

Time: whole day event  

  

Venue: Abbey Conference Centre, Norwich 

 

The event will explore: 

 

    The quality picture for Norfolk in respect of residential and nursing care 

    The data which is currently collected about the quality of care and how this 

data can be used intelligently 

    How we work together as a whole system to assure the best quality of care for 

people living in care homes  

  

The event will be based on coproduction and market engagement principles and will 

enable providers to work directly with quality and commissioning staff in both the 

Council and the CCGs to help develop sustainable arrangements to secure high 

quality care in care homes. 

 

If you would like to book for this event please contact – Claire Brighton - 

claire.brighton@norfolk.gov.uk to book a place. When emailing please give your 

name, organisation and any dietary preferences. 
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